
 

 

Glencore Nikkelverk AS 

Vesterveien 31, Postboks 604, 4606 Kristiansand, Norway 

Tel +47 38 10 10 10   www.nikkelverk.no 

Foretaksregisteret NO: 911575787 MVA 

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Deres ref./Your ref.:  Deres brev/Your letter:  Vår ref./Our ref.:  Dato/Date: 
      MT 20240104_01  4th Jan. 2024 

 

Letter of compliance SVHC 

 
Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) are a categorization in REACH for certain 
substances based on their carcinogenic, mutagenic, reproductive toxicity or bio-
accumulative properties.  These substances are not of themselves banned from the marked 
as a consequence of REACH legislation, although some may later be selected for 
prioritization and possible authorization. 
 
Should a substance designated by the European Union as a SVHC be present in our nickel, 
cobalt, copper, sulphuric acid, and precious metals, we are obliged to advise all downstream 
users. 
 
We can confirm that we are fully compliant with the obligations of the REACH legislation, 
including the management of SVHC.  We follow this legislation closely as well as any updates 
on the Candidate List.  Should any substance in the Candidate List be found in our products 
or packaging, we will promptly advise you.  We can confirm that none of these substances 
are present today.  
 
Glencore Nikkelverk has been ISO 9001 certified since 1994. We are also ISO 14001 certified 
(since 2000), OHSAS 18001/ISO 45001 certified (since 2008) and ISO 50001 (since February 
2016) 
 
 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Harald Eik 
Director HSE & Quality 
Glencore Nikkelverk AS 
Kristiansand, Norway 

 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern 


